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You don't often get email from  Learn why this is important

Dear Sir 
As you can see we live on the Ashdown Forest near the village of Fairwarp 
The Forest is an SSI but  is in a parlous state because of huge increases in visitor traffic. 
Additionally the increased flight activity over the past years has increased pollution, noise
and stress
We already have flights overhead during the day and the proposed new flight paths are
also planned to go directly over the village as well.
This is a cruel twist 
Your sincerely 
Edward Brown 

Edward Brown
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